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10.7.2020 
 
Dear parents/carers of children in Year 5 
 
Kingswood residential trip 
 
As you will probably be aware, last Thursday, schools received Government 
guidance on reopening schools fully in September.  Within the guidance, it 
stated that school trips involving residential stays would not be permitted.  
Consequently, we have had to cancel the Kingswood trip, and have made 
contact with Kingswood to withdraw our booking. 
 
Being realistic, it is unlikely that it will be possible to rebook and run this 
residential trip later on in the school year, so we have made an application to 
Kingswood for a refund of the money paid.  They will refund everything apart 
from the deposits, which are non-refundable.  However, we will pick up the 
cost of the deposits, and will be able to give you a full refund for all that you 
have paid, in September, when we have had everything refunded to us by 
Kingswood. 
 
It is a shame that the trip has had to be cancelled, but, of course, we must 
adhere to the guidance we have been given for the health and safety of 
everyone involved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


